
 

 

Dear Newmarket High School Staff, Parents/Guardians: 

 

Re: Notice of U-Turn Restriction, Mulock Drive Eastbound  
 

York Region continues to work in partnership with the Town of Newmarket to 

implement traffic safety initiatives on Regional roads. Regional roads are main arterial 

roads; examples in your community are Mulock Drive, Yonge Street and Leslie Street. 

There are more than 50 Regional roads across York Region’s local cities and towns. 

York Region is making a change to Mulock Drive near Newmarket High School to 

improve traveller safety and protect vulnerable road users. 

Impacts to travellers and residents: 

• Westbound traffic is not permitted 

to make U-turns at Mulock Drive 

and Fernbank Road/College 

Manor Drive 

 

• Motorists travelling to and from 

the school will be directed to use 

the rear parking lot to access 

Mulock Drive eastbound.  

 

 

For more information about traffic safety initiatives and the multi-year York Region 

Traveller Safety Plan, please visit york.ca/TrafficSafety  

If you have any questions or concerns about this traffic change, staff will be pleased to 

respond.  

Contact us using any method noted below and quote “Mulock Drive turn restriction” 

in your inquiry. 


